
To Help you next week .  

1.  Your teachers will give you guidelines about topics, 

timeframes and expectations. 

2.  Remember these exams could make a difference of a 

grade or two to your final Result % 

3. If you encounter problems with accessing assignments or 

downloading same - please inform the teacher immediately  

4. We appreciate that Broadband /Internet access can be 

unreliable so again if you need deadlines to be extended 

please let your Year Head know via email as soon as possible.  

5. We are expecting that you complete your work as well as 

you can and we are relying on your sense of honour to do so 

without help. Honesty is a core value in our school, and we 

know that you will be honest in this. 

6. If you need clarification about anything above please email 

your Year Head. 

 7 Typing of exams would be enormously helpful if possible to 

do so . 

8 If you do take a photo of finished written work make sure it 

is of good quality. Ideally use Adobe Scan App and upload 

that pdf rather than a photo . 

Go neirí go geal libh   Best of luck . Again keep safe and well 

and we will see you all in the new term .  Josephine Cahill 


